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Thames Estuary Airport 
 
In September the Davies Commission ruled out the possibility of a Thames 
Estuary Airport as one of the ways of increasing the UK’s airport capacity. 
 
Lodge Hill 
 
At a special meeting in September the Planning Committee decided to 
support Land Securities’ planning application for their scheme at the MoD’s 
Lodge Hill site. The decision has now been referred to the Secretary of State 
for Communities and Local Government. 
 
Key Stage 2 results 
 
Medway achieved its best ever Key Stage Two results, with 74% of pupils 
achieving Level 4+ in reading, writing and mathematics. 


